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WASP & HORNET KILLER II

Dielectric Strength: Electrodes 1/10" apart,
no breakdown at 31,000 volts

GUARANTEE:
Pyrethrins................0.052%
Piperonyl Butoxide........0.262%
Propoxur..................0.500%

SPRAYON(TM)

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

NET CONTENTS: 340 g

DANGER
EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE         EXPLOSIVE

REGISTRATION NO. 23958
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

SPRAYON PRODUCTS
DIVISION OF THE SHERWIN-WILLIAMS COMPANY

SOLON, OH 44139

INDUSTRIAL SPECIFICATION:

Flash Point: Above 150 deg C (300 deg. F.).
Fire Point: Above 150 deg C. (300 deg. F.) Electrically
Nonconducting.
Spray Test: Electrodes 27.5 cm (11") apart, no arcing up to
35,000 volts.

Cut Test: Electrodes .25cm (1/10") apart, average breakdown
voltage 21,500 volts.



DIRECTIONS:

Hold container upright, nozzle away from you and spray infested
surfaces until wet.

FOR OUTDOOR USE ONLY.

Flies, Mosquitos, Wasps, Hornets, Yellow Jackets, and Flying
Moths, Outdoors: For outdoor use only as an aid in reducing
annoyance from these insects.  Spray outside surfaces of screens,
doors, window frames or wherever these insects may enter the
room.  Also treat surfaces around light fixtures on porches, in
garages and other places where these insects alight and
congregate.  Repeat treatment as necessary.  Do not spray
desirable vegetation.  For control of Wasps, Hornets and Yellow
Jackets, application should be made in late evening when insects
are at rest.  Spray area until saturated with insecticide.  User
should always use this product with the wind at the user’s back. 
To prevent insects from falling on skin and clothing, do not
stand directly under nest.

PRECAUTIONS:

Flammable!  Contents under pressure.  Keep away from sources of
heat, sparks or open flame.  Do not puncture or incinerate
container.  Exposure to temperatures above 54 deg C. (130 deg F.)
may cause bursting.  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through the skin.  Avoid breathing
of spray mist and provide adequate ventilation of area being
treated.  Contact with skin, eyes or clothing should be avoided.

FIRST AID:

If inhaled: Remove victim to ventilated area.  Apply artificial
respiration if necessary.  If in eyes: Flush with plenty of
water.  Contact a physician if irritation persists.  If on skin: 
Remove contaminated clothing and wash affected areas with soap
and water.  If swallowed: DO NOT INDUCE VOMITING.  Call a
physician or Poison Control Centre immediately.  Vomiting may
cause aspiration pneumonia.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:

Proproxur is a cholinesterase inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal.

DISPOSAL:

When container is empty, press valve to release all pressure. 
Dispose of empty container in accordance with provincial
requirements.  For information on the disposal of unused,



unwanted product and clean-up of spills, contact the regional
office of Environment Canada.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offense under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

Made in U.S.A.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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